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Comments: Per Council rules and procedures, please limit comments to what can reasonably be read to the meeting record in three (3) minutes or less. Please be mindful 
that this form is for public comment only. Please direct questions/general inquiries to Council members directly.

Robert Kalberer 284 Wickham Rd

In the Third Stimulus Bill there is $129 Billion dollars earmarked for school districts to cover the costs of reopening their elementary and secondary schools, such as improving 
ventilation, reducing class sizes, and buying personal protective equipment.  I urge the Council to consider this money the schools system most likely will receive when 
reviewing the BOE budget. Whatever money the BOE is slated to receive should be included in the budget request to offset appropriate costs. Alternatively if this money was 
not included in the current budget request any monies reimbursed by the Stimulus Bill should be returned to the Town for respective items funded in the proposed budget.
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